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From:  Denise M. Moloney 
  Community/Media Relations Manager, 352-797-3609  
 
Re:  Detectives Searching for Robbery Suspect 
 
Date:  May 22, 2019 
 

 
On 05-21-19 just before 9 p.m., an Armed Robbery was committed at the Dollar General, 
located at 3499 Mariner Boulevard in Spring Hill. 
 
According to eye witnesses, the suspect was a white male, wearing a black t-shirt, a dark 
colored jacket with the hood pulled up over his head, black shorts, and white (calf-high) 
socks.  The suspect entered the store and demanded money from the cashier, implying he 
had a handgun concealed on his person. 
 
The suspect fled from the store on foot.  It is believed he got into a vehicle that was parked 
nearby and fled the area. 
 
Detectives indicated the suspect may be involved in other Armed Robberies recently 
committed across multiple jurisdictions in Central Florida. 
 
Anyone with information is asked to contact Major Case detectives at the Hernando County 
Sheriff’s Office, 352-754-6830. 
 
If you would like to remain anonymous – Please call Hernando County Crime Stoppers at 1-
866-990-TIPS (8477) or submit your tip via the internet at 
http://www.hernandocountycrimestoppers.com .  You will remain anonymous and also be 
eligible for a reward up to $3,000 cash! 
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The Office of Sheriff: 

The Office of the Sheriff is established by the Florida Constitution. As a constitutional officer, the Sheriff has 

the exclusive authority to administer his or her agency and is responsible for preserving the peace 

throughout the entire county, carrying out the laws of the state, the orders of Florida courts, and the 

ordinances of the Board of County Commissioners. The Sheriff is the chief law enforcement and correctional 

officer of the county.  

Sheriff Al Nienhuis was initially appointed as the Sheriff of Hernando County by the Governor in January of 

2011.  He was then elected by the people of Hernando County in 2012, and remains accountable to them. 

 


